
From: Foster, Stephanie
To: Rush, Peter
Subject: FW: Confidential inquiry [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]
Date: Tuesday, 12 July 2022 5:38:26 PM

OFFICIAL: Sensitive
For action please Peter.
 
 
 
Stephanie Foster PSM
Deputy Secretary Governance
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
t: (  m: 
 

From: Davis, Glyn <Glyn.Davis@pmc.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 12 July 2022 12:03 PM
To: Woolcott, Peter <Peter.Woolcott@apsc.gov.au>
Cc: Foster, Stephanie <Stephanie.Foster@pmc.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Confidential inquiry
 
Thank you Peter. I will ask the Governance team to prepare the necessary paperwork.
 
Regards,
 
Glyn 

On 12 Jul 2022, at 11:56 am, Woolcott, Peter <Peter.Woolcott@apsc.gov.au>
wrote:

 Glyn
 
I would strongly support Greg’s reappointment for the reasons outlined. 
 
Regards
 
Peter 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On 12 Jul 2022, at 10:44 am, Davis, Glyn
<Glyn.Davis@pmc.gov.au> wrote:

 Peter,
 
May I seek your advice on an appointment matter?
 
The Deputy Prime Minister has recommended the reappointment
of Greg Moriarty as Secretary of the Department of Defence
when his present appointment concludes later this year. He has
argued Mr Moriarty brings the right skills and expertise at a
crucial moment as the Department must make key procurement
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decisions.
 
I support this recommendation, and have consulted the Prime
Minister. He likewise welcomes a further term for Mr Moriarty.
 The legislation makes clear your advice is an important part of
this process, and I would appreciate a view from the
Commissioner.
 
Regards,
 
Glyn
 
Professor Glyn Davis AC
Secretary,
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
e. glyn.davis@pmc.gov.au | w. www.pmc.gov.au  
One National Circuit Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500
CANBERRA ACT AUSTRALIA 2600
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